
In an effort to keep the membership up to date, the Board of Trustees elected to post this 
article for informational purposes. We wish all the officers involved the very best and pray 
that they have a complete and full recovery.  dw  
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Three law enforcement officers were hurt in separate motorcycle crashes in Sunrise on Tuesday. 
 
A Broward Sheriff's Office motorcycle officer suffered minor injuries when his bike collided 
with a vehicle in the 14700 block of West Sunrise Boulevard at about 7 a.m., said Fire-Rescue 
Division Chief Tom O'Connell. 
 
The officer, Kevin Ferguson, was treated at Broward General Medical Center in Fort Lauderdale, 
then released. 
 
At about 9:30 a.m., a BMW SUV struck two Sunrise police motorcycle officers along Weston 
Road, just south of State Road 84. Paramedics took both to Cleveland Clinic in Weston.  
 
The officers, Jason Drucker and William Howard, were treated and released shortly afterward, 
police spokesman Lt. Brian Gerity said. The driver of the SUV was cited for failing to yield the 
right of way, Gerity said. 
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